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    August 5th, Crazy Hats 

KP Duty       Host and Hostess  Honey Pot 
Glenn & WynEl Dodson  Palmer & Pat Dauphin  David & Nancy Worden 
Jimmy & Susan Curic     

Mike & Pat Pediman     

     

 August 19th – School Days 

KP Duty      Host and Hostess  Honey Pot 
Ray & Laurie Owens 

John & Shirley Currie 

Harvey & Louann Lemmond 

 Mike & Pat Pediman  Mike & Joanne Patrick 

     

     

 

Please remember, the above schedule is apt to change at any given moment.  

Check with Alice Galloway for KP Duty; and Shirley Currie for Host and Hostess and Honey pot 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

                                                                       Always remember: Square Dancing is friendship set to Music 

  
 

Anniversaries Birthdays 

  

 

 

Nelda Cox 8/2 
Betty Hoffman 8/2 
Linda Campbell 8/3 
Linda Pelton 8/8 
Hollis Elkins 8/10 
Mike Pediman 8/21 
Rona Pfaffle 8/26 
 

Don & Martha Guenther 8/2 

Jeff and Diane Wherry  8/6 
Jerry and Sally Malone  8/8 
Palmer and Pat Dauphin 8/10 
Ernest and Martha Hernandez  8/10 
 

 

 

 



 

 
  BANNERS 

 
  

  

Banners Captured  

     Circle I 

 Cliff Dwellers 

 Dixie Chainers 

            Log Cabin Swingers 

Lone Star Solos 

  Roadrunners 

Rockwall Squares 

    

 Banners Out  

 Rebel Rousers 

  Trail Blazers 

            Stone Steppers 

             Swinging Stars  

             Trail Blazers  

         Tri City Promenaders 
                   

   
  

 

                    
                          

  

CARES AND CONCERNS   

 Prayers continue for Jerry Rounds 

 Prayers for Hazel Nelson – healing from broken bones 

 Prayers for Rona Pfaffle’s husband – Cognitive Tests 

 

 

 Reported by Kimberly Brow.  Please call Kimberly at 214-236-1294 to be listed and/or continue to be 
listed. Our prayers are with all our Kuzzins who are in need of healing. Praise God for the prayers 
answered and for guidance for those not answered.  

Kuzzins Kare!  
  

 

Looking Forward 

Red River Adventure – August 1 - 5 

Mainstream Lessons – August 30 – December 20 

Fish Fry – September 11th  

September 16th – Double Deal Dance 

Square Dance Cruise – February, 26, 2017- March 5, 2017 

 

                                                         

 

 

 

 

Some of Murphy’s Real laws: 1.) Everyone has a photographic memory, some just don’t have 

film. 2.) A day without sunshine is like, well, night. 3.) When the chips are down the buffalo is 

empty. 4.) Nothing is foolproof to sufficiently talented fool. 5.) The 50-50-90 rule: Anytime 

you have a 50-50 chance of getting something right, there is a 90% probability you’ll get it 

wrong 6.) If the shoe fits, get another one just like it. 7.) The things that come to those that 

wait are probably things left by those who got there first. 8.) The shin bone is a device for 

finding furniture. 9.) Everybody lies, but it doesn’t matter since nobody listens. 10.) When you 

go to court, you are putting yourself in the hands of 12 people who weren’t smart enough to get 

out of jury duty. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Bullwinkle’s Korner…. 

 This summertime warmth has turned into a hot oven!! We attended some fun 
dances in July. The Round-Up Kick Off Dance was a fun time and the air was 
working well at Swingtime! That is really important in this heat. Then we took 15 
dancers to the Rebel Rouser Anniversary, one short of receiving their 
banner.  The Stone Steppers paid us a nice visit!! We were thankful for that. 
Then on the 29th the Dodson went with us to the Texas Reeler Anniversary 
Dance. They were a most welcoming group and we had a great time. We look 
forward to having a Friendship dance with them on November 4th. Many or most 
of our club members are in the cool mountains of Red River, NM.  We “poor” 
folks are here sweating away. Hope all are having an awesome time and get 
back safe and sound.  

I say August. You say ___________?? Lessons!!! That is what all of us should be 
thinking about. We want and need to have a good class of folks that want to 
learn to square dance and join in our fun adventures!! August 30th is our first 
lesson! Ray Savell is the instructor. We have been meeting new dancers at many 
visitations recently. There are people who still want to learn.  Our last class 
made news around our area, we can do it again. They are now bringing in their 
friends!! I don’t think we can have too many students.  

 Hope we have a respectable showing at our first dance this month. With so 
many out of town or just returning, it’s hard to know what to expect.  Our first 
August visit will be the night after our dance night on August 6th, the Solitaires 
will be having their Anniversary at our regular dance hall. The Garland Senior 
Center, Grand March 7:45. Please try to come, even if you your River Red tired!! 
Both of these events are casual dress.    

******************************************************************************************** 
  

. 

Remember the NORTEX tickets you agreed to sell for $1.00 each – the club 

getting back 50 cents; NORTEX getting 50 cents? It’s time to hand in the subs 

and money. Our President Ernest, will be accepting the stubs and money. He will 

get the money to NORTEX; get our share of the proceeds; and turn in the stubs 

for the drawing for the 7 nights Caribbean Cruise for 2 with a Balcony 

Stateroom and Pre-Paid Gratuities aboard the Carnival Breeze- February 26 – 

March 5, 2017. Wishing us all luck in selling the winning ticket. 
 



 

 

 

        KISSIN Kuzzins  -  SAVE THIS DATE -  SUNDAY,  SEPTEMBER 11,  5:30 TO ? 

                                           981 Timber Lane, Fairview, TX   75069 
  

You are invited to a fishfry (all croppie) at our house on this date.  There will be 
plenty of fish and great fixins fun and fellowship.  You can bring your games and 
also your swim suit or cutoffs if you want to earn a square duck dangle by square 
dancing in our pool.   
 

We ask that each couple bring one and only one dish.  Signing up on our food list 
will let us know how many to plan for.  We will bring our food list to the August 
dances and the first dance in September.  We will put it online September 1st so 
signup can be made by phone or e-mail. 
 

Also, if you have prospective students (the second lesson would be past) you may 
invite them. They would be special guests and should not be asked to bring a dish.  
However, be sure to let us know so we can have an accurate count. 
 
Wayne and Jodie Baldwin 
 

Name this fish and give this fish some (lots) of color and bring it to the fish 

fry. We will display the fishes in a unique setting. Have fun, this is not a 

contest, just some plan old fun. I hope I get a better response then I did with 

Waldo! Don’t forget to put your name by your fish. You can make it bigger or 

smaller. No Rules!! 


